
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/9/2017 4:25:53 PM
Subject: FW: Medicaid no response concern for my adult child with a disability ~ Website email 

from Michelle Johnson

Below is an email from the Lt. Gov inbox with an Anderson constituent issue.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: mic1dan2@bellsouth.net [mailto:mic1dan2@bellsouth.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 9:29 AM
 
Subject: Medicaid no response concern for my adult child with a disability ~ Website email from Michelle Johnson
 
Hello, I'm hoping you remember who I am when you hear my concerns. We have used Bryant Pharmacy for 
years for Daniel Johnson's supplies, equipment, and wheelchair. Medicaid is denying to pay for Daniel's 
formula he has been on for over 10 years, he is gtube fed only. There reason is he is now 19 and the formula is a 
pediatric formula. We have tried other formulas only to have allergic reactions, hospitalizations, and digestion 
issues. I have worked for Family Connection over 15 years. They are trying to help, over a week now, without 
anyone giving a response. Daniel has 5 cans of formula left. Seems like everyone is passing passing the buck. 
I'm trying to figure out where to turn for help. Calling the Medicaid office myself accomplishes nothing. No 
one knows who to speak to or help with our situation. Family Connection has been emailing back and forth with 
Michael Johns since Monday of last week. Please direct me to someone that could help before we run out of 
formula to feed Daniel. Thank you for your time in this matter, Michelle Johnson
 

Michelle Johnson
 
187 Amberwood Drive
 
Anderson, SC 29621
 
864-444-8683
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